
 

 

 

SAINT MARY’S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, DUBAI – YEAR SIX 
ADMISSION WAITING LIST FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-2021 

 

No. Application No. Name 

1. Y6F-20-2020 Angel Clarice Gemo Baquiran 

2. Y6F-39-2020 Maryam Faisal Khaku 

3. Y6F-132-2020 Amber Marsha Nunes 

4. Y6F-73-2020 Diya Anuranj Thomas 

5. Y6F-88-2020 Pearl Senorita Rodrigues 

6. Y6F-18-2020 Nour Essa 

7. Y6F-115-2020 Nakesha Nishara Halpe 

8. Y6F-35-2020 Kim Robert D’Souza 

9. 
 

Y6F-36-2020 Megan Robert D’Souza 

10. Y6M-14-2020 Yaw Adotei Acquage 

11. Y6M-74-2020 Ivin Benny 

12. Y6M-37-2020 Ryan Robert D’Souza 

13. Y6M-121-2020 Johan Jeby Pallath 

14. Y6M-71-2020 Jonathan Mathew D’Souza 

15. 
 

Y6M-41-2020 Ayden An Hua Huang 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Thursday, 27th April 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. We are happy to release the 

Admission Waiting List for YEAR 6 for the next Academic Year 2020-2021. We hope that this  

letter finds you and your family safe and well in these very extraordinary circumstances. 

Currently we have only three available spaces for Year Six and that is the reason why we have 

released this waiting list. In the event of students applying for a Transfer Certificate we will 

inform students on the waiting list  via a telephone call to the parents. It will not be possible 

for us to conduct entrance tests at this stage and so we have had to look at sibling priority and 

evidence of attainment and progress from report cards provided with the applications.  

At this stage we would appreciate an email from you with your updated telephone and email 

contacts.   

Please send the email to admissions-smchs@smgeducation.org 

The subject of your email must be : ADMISSION WAITING LIST FOR YEAR SIX ( STATE YOUR 

CHILD’S APPLICATION NUMBER AND NAME ) 

In the email kindly mention : 

1) Details of your child  ( Name and Application number ) 

2) Mother’s full name and email ID and a working mobile number we can contact you on. 

3) Father’s full name and email ID and a working mobile number we can contact you on. 

 

Please  write in as soon as you can. If you do not wish to be contacted in the event of an 

available space because you may have made other arrangements, please do inform us via an 

email.  

We are grateful for your interest in Saint Mary’s.  We offer you our blessings for the safety and 

well-being of your family at this time.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 

( Principal ) 
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